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HF2856

Abby Johnson <abbykjohnson@msn.com>
Thu 3/10/2022 9:11 AM
To:  Robin Schmidt <Robin.Schmidt@house.mn>

Hello,


I am writing to encourage support for HF2856. I grew up in Red Wing, MN where the Prairie Island
community is active. I did not feel like my education of Columbus or the indigenous people in Minnesota
(including in my community) were sufficient. Moreover, I’ve seen the harm Columbus Day has caused in
my community, state, and country. 

 

Please consider making the change. 


Abby Holm, PhD

Minneapolis, MN 55408


Sent from my iPhone


